ATTENDANCE BOUNDARY REVISIONS FOR:

ARGYLE ELEMENTARY, CHARLES E. BENNETT ELEMENTARY, LAKE
ASBURY ELEMENTARY, OAKLEAF VILLAGE ELEMENTARY,
PATERSON ELEMENTARY, PLANTATION OAKS ELEMENTARY,
DOCTORS INLET ELEMENTARY, RIDEOUT ELEMENTARY, TYNES
ELEMENTARY, GREEN COVE SPRINGS JUNIOR HIGH, OAKLEAF
JUNIOR HIGH, WILKINSON JUNIOR HIGH, CLAY HIGH, MIDDLEBURG
HIGH, OAKLEAF HIGH AND ORANGE PARK HIGH SCHOOLS

The School Board of Clay County is considering revisions to the
attendance boundaries of the above listed schools to be effective at
the start of school year 2016/17. The proposed realignments are
necessary to alleviate overcrowding at OakLeaf area schools and to
accommodate other subdivisions currently being developed
throughout the county. A public hearing will be scheduled on this
topic on March 22, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. in the Teacher Training Center at
Fleming Island High School, 2233 Village Square Parkway, Orange
Park, Florida.

For additional information, please contact John Merrill, Assistant
Superintendent for Support Services, (904) 284-6517 or email
jcmerrill@oneclay.net.




